
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



He l lo  Pa ren ts ,



We have  some amaz ing  budd ing  poets  he re  i n  BBS  -  he re
i s  one  o f  them:
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Turmoil

Abdu l l a  Abdu lnase r  Ar f an  Awadh
A lka theer i  9B2

Winner  o f  the  9B2 i n  c l a s s  impromptu
Poet ry  Compet i t ion .

The  ho ld  tha t ' s  rea l l y  f ron t ,



Above  a l l  o the rs  i s  t he  lock .



Down ,  down ,  down in to  the  da rkness  o f  the  lock ,



Gen t ly  i t  goes  -  the  back ,  t he  fo re ,  t he  rea r .



I  s aw the  the  r andom cap tu re  o f  my genera t ion  des t royed ,



How I  mourned  the  loss



Now a tom l i ke  i s  j u s t  t he  d i sas te r  i  needed



To  get  me wonder ing  i f  t h i s  e ra  i s  d im in i shed .





Why wou ld  you  th i nk  the  hand fu l  i s  l a rge?



The  hand fu l  i s  t he  sma l l e s t  i nde f i n i te  quan t i ty  o f  a l l .



A re  you  upse t  by  how br ie f  i t  i s?



Does  i t  tea r  you  apa r t  to  see  the  hand fu l  so  p i f f l i ng?





WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

24 JANUARY 2023, EDITION - 2215

Here are som
e fabulous a

chievements

Here are som
e fabulous a

chievements

Here are som
e fabulous a

chievements

Key stage 2Key stage 2Key stage 2   

Zayed Akrabi in Year 5B participated in the
Louvre Marathon on Saturday, 14 January, and

completed the 5km run. We would like to
congratulate him on this wonderful

achievement.

During the past week, we had a look at the student's uniforms
and behaviour in class. 

Year 5B received the
certificate for the class that

had the BEST UNIFORM.

Year 3A received the
certificate for the class that
had the BEST BEHAVIOUR.

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OURCONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OUR
STUDENTS. WE ARE SO PROUD OFSTUDENTS. WE ARE SO PROUD OF

YOU ALL.YOU ALL.
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   Here are the best uniform and bestHere are the best uniform and bestHere are the best uniform and best
behaviour certificates for Term 2 Weekbehaviour certificates for Term 2 Weekbehaviour certificates for Term 2 Week

3 in Key Stage 2.3 in Key Stage 2.3 in Key Stage 2.
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SPORTSSPORTS
We wholeheartedly encourage and support our

Sport for All policy here in school as you will see

from the squads below. We look forward to a fun

filled event next Monday 
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Congratulations to our Primary

Scientists of the Month: Layan Kishk 3A,

Taleen Hazeem 4D, Humiyra Uddin 5C,

Jessy Ghaly 6C. Here are some recent

experiments we have completed in Key

Stage 2 with Ms. Rachel, Mr. Oisin and

Ms. Amanda
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   Robotic Hand ExperimentRobotic Hand ExperimentRobotic Hand Experiment
The Years 3s completed a Robotic hand in Science using paper, straws
and strings. They all enjoyed being in the Science Laboratory with Ms

Dina and Ms Rachel. 



During the revision week of term 1 the students in Key Stage 2

participated in a Times Tables Rock Star competition to help with

improving their mental arithmetic in a fun and exciting competition. The

year 3 and 4 students competed against one another and similarly the

year 5 and 6 students competed against one another. This competition

lasted the duration of the week and at the end of the week there were

two overall winners. These students were awarded with their prize and

certificate during the Key Stage 2 assembly in the Multi-purpose hall . 

The winner of the year 3 and 4 competition was Ashaz Adil in year 3C

and the winner of the year 5 and 6 competition was James Monforte in

year 6C.
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BBS footballers were busy last weekend, when they participated in two tournaments simultaneously, in which we were
represented by 5 teams. 




The annual ADEK Football Cup competition was held at the Zayed Cricket Stadium, and BBS were outstanding as both
the U13 and U15 boys’ teams qualified to go into the next round which will take place on either the 4th or 5th of

February. Our U13 students completed the group stage of the ADEK cup without conceding a single goal in 4 matches,
and concluded the first round as top of the group with 8 points from 4 matches. Our U15 boys team also ended the

group stage of the ADEK cup as top of the group by winning 2 matches and drawing one match. The team performed
exceptionally in their final match against Royal American in which only a win would have been enough to secure
qualification, and the team did just that, playing on the counter attack and winning the match by two goals to nil . 
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BBS had three teams participate in the BISAK 7s tournament, with

the U14 and U16 boys team and U16 girls team. 

All players performed at an outstanding level and showed great determination
throughout the tournament. This was the first time our female team participated
in this tournament, and they did very well throughout the tournament, getting

two draws against Cranleigh and Repton School. 



We extend our thanks to all the participants in these tournaments, and we value
the cooperation of the parents and their assistance and support.



Well done to all and many many congrats to all our marvelous students on their

many fantastic achievements.
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Our Parents in Partnership session this week will again be
given over to our Parents Association to please for

International Day. Please join if you can.. .


